

PA Environment Digest

An Update On Environmental Issues In PA

Edited By: David E. Hess, Crisci Associates

Winner 2009 PAEE Business Partner Of The Year Award

Harrisburg, Pa May 3, 2010

Click On This Link To Print Digest

http://docs.google.com/View?id=dgp6dbtq 498hrmpwtf9

House Passes Renewal Of Recycling Fee, Goes To Governor



The House gave final approval to <u>House Bill 961</u> (Buxton-D-Dauphin) which extends the \$2/ton Recycling Fee through 2020 sending the bill to the Governor for his consideration.

The legislation also requires the transfer of \$1.25 million annually to a new Used Tire Pile Remediation Program from the Recycling Fund through FY 2012-13.